
          

         Date :-   04 /09/2023 

NOTICE      

 

 All the staff members and students are informed that lights, 

fans, computer points, UPS and all electric equipments should be 

switched off when not in use in classrooms, labs and offices. It is the 

responsibility of concerned incharge staff and committee head to 

observe the implementation of notice. 



 

 

 

 

7.1.1 Institution has a stated energy policy streamlining ways of energy 

conservation, use of alternate sources of energy for meeting its power 

requirements 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



College Entrance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 Meter Switches to control power Consumption 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Use of  LED Bulb in Class Room 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Play Ground 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 Leakages are observed and repaired regularly  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Bore wells  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rain Water Harvesting 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Gardens are wanted under observation and only when needed to reduce water wastage 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dustbins at the Premises 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



Classroom with natural lights and ventilation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


